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March 6, 2015 

 

 

The Honorable Jim Colver 

State Capitol Building 

Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182 

 

RE: House Bill 122 

 

Dear Representative Colver: 

 

On behalf of the National Federation of Independent Business/Alaska, I wish to respectfully 

share our support for House Bill 122. The National Federation of Independent Business is the 

largest small-business advocacy group in Alaska. 

 

This legislation is sensible regulatory reform by any measure. It changes the reporting 

requirement process from 2 years to 4 years. This change saves time for both the companies 

required to file and the state employees who must process the reports. 

 

At a time when small businesses are dealing with ever-increasing regulation and changing 

economics, we appreciate legislation that helps save time and effort for business owners. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Dennis L. DeWitt 

Alaska State Director 

 

Cc: NFIB/AK Leadership Council 

 House Labor & Commerce Committee 

 

 


